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This week’s award winners: 
Class 1 
Alicia for a beautiful piece of work on Cinderella in Art               
Class 2 
Amelia for a super effort in Mr Shaw’s writing challenge 
Class 3 
Jacob for always taking care with the presentation of his work              
Class 4                                                                                                               
Nieve for a big improvement in her confidence in maths and quick 
recall of times tables 
Class 5                                                                                                       
Jenson for writing a very exciting and descriptive diary entry 
Headteacher’s Award 
Tymon for putting so much effort into his work. 

Diary Dates  

Thurs 23rd Jan                                                               
Class 5 Residential Parent’s Meeting 2.30 pm 

Fri 24th Jan                                                               
Holy Trinity celebrates Burns Day, please 
wear a touch of tartan.  

Wed 29th Jan                                                   
Visit to school from the Police Dog Section 

Tues 4th Feb                                                   
Online Safety - Police lesson to Class 5 

Wed 5th - Fri 7th Feb                                          
Class 5 Residential  

Tues 11th Feb                                                         
Internet Safety Day 

Tues 12th Feb                                                   
Class 5 visit to the Police Station 

Tues 12th Feb                                                   
Class 3 and 4 Visit from Field to Fork 

Friday 14th Feb                                                       
Half-term holiday 

School reopens Monday 24th February 

Wed 4th March                                                 
Operation Encompass visit to Class 2 

Nursery Fire Pit                                                               
Nursery really enjoyed sharing stories and     
singing songs around their first fire this year.                                                                             

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News at Home                                                                                        
Topic next week - Can you ever trust what you view 
online?  

Artists Visit to Class 3                                                                                                                      

Class 3 have been creating masterpieces in line, pattern and block colour 

after their inspirational visit to see the work of Wilhelmina Barns-Graham 

in the Granary Gallery last week.  Artists, Liz Hardy and Justine Miller 

joined class 3 on Thursday for a day full of creativity!  Liz and Justine 

were very impressed with the creative efforts of every child and said how 

much they had enjoyed engaging with such enthusiastic children. There 

will be a chance to see artwork as it will be displayed in the Shepherd Hut 

Art Gallery.  Watch out for the grand opening of the exhibition. 

Operation Encompass Visit 
It was great to welcome back Laura Millar this 
week, talking to Class 5 about emotions and  
empathy. 

Royal Chef Visit to Class 2                                                                                  
Class 2 welcomed Chef Phil from Buckingham Palace today. He            
answered questions from the class about what is was like to be a Royal 
Chef and then they helped him to decorate homemade biscuits made 
following one of the Queen’s favourite recipes! 
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